
T.A.P. Rehearsal and Recital Information 2025   

 Wednesday, April 30th 
• At North Linn Middle School 
• Due to high school and middle school activities, we are adding this night to make sure 

everyone gets a chance on the stage.  So, all 7th and 8th grade students and High School 
students please be at the gym at 6:00 p.m. for an additional rehearsal. 
       7th and 8th Grades  

High School 

Rehearsal – Friday, May 2nd 
• At North Linn Middle School 
• Rehearsal will start at 6:00 p.m. and will have scheduled times.  Parent/guardian will 

drop their dancer off at the activity entrance 5 minutes before their scheduled time.  We 
are asking that you wait outside the building while your child is at rehearsal. 
 6:00 Preschool and Kindergarten 
 6:30 1st and 2nd Grades 
 7:00 3rd, 4th , 5th and 6th Grades 
 7:30 7th , 8th , and High School 

• Please wear regular dance attire and shoes.  
 

Recital – Saturday, May 3rd 
• 4:30 pm and 7:30 pm at the North Linn Middle School.  Doors will open 30 minutes 

before prior to show time.  Please drop kids off at the main entrance (activities 
entrance) and walk them back to the elementary school gym. 

• Please arrive dressed with hair and makeup completed and bring your dance shoes.  
Hair should be pulled back in a low bun and secured with bobby pins, hair gel, or hair 
spray. All clothing and shoes should be labeled. It is recommended you don’t wear 
underwear. Undergarments are easily seen on stage (even through the costumes). If 
you must wear them, make sure straps and lines are invisible.  

• All kids will stay for the entire recital and return to the stage for the finale. After the 
finale, please allow the kids to get back to the elementary gym!  We ask that only one 
person come back to pick dancers up. 
 

Between Recital Shows 
• Everyone will be asked to leave the building and remove all personal 

belongings, so the TAP Board can prepare for and clean for the 
following show.  Thanks for your cooperation! 


